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 “Pink Sugar” 


Girls Beaded Sundresses


Size 8-16 





BIG W takes product safety very seriously and wishes to advise customers of a product recall of two “Pink Sugar” Girls Beaded Sundresses (keycode 7980602 & 8077274).  The affected products are pictured below.





�





These products have been sold in BIG W stores nationwide since 9th September 2010 to 28th February 2011.  





The items can be identified by the “Pink Sugar” sewn-in label on the back of the garment along with beading matching the photographs above. The keycode number (7980602 or 8077274) can also be located on the care label positioned on the inside seam.  Photographs of the products can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.bigw.com.au" ��www.bigw.com.au�.





Defect:  The beading on the dresses has been found to have sharp points and edges.





Hazard: Sharp points and edges are a laceration hazard, and contact with the beading could result in injury.  No other products in the “Pink Sugar” product range are affected. 





What to do: Customers are asked to immediately take this product away from children and return the product to any BIG W store for a full refund.  





BIG W apologies for any inconvenience caused.





Contact Information: For additional information contact your local BIG W store or phone Mon-Fri between 8am and 5pm on our Customer Service no:  


1800 251 311








